
 
 

 

4
th
 March 2019 

 

Year 5 Trip 
 

Dear Parent/Carer  
 
On the afternoon of Wednesday 13

th
 March, children will 

be visiting the Floral Pavilion to watch the performance of 
‘Treasure Island’ by Calday Grange Students. 
 
Children are required to wear school uniform and we will 
return back at school in time for the end of the normal 
school day. 
 
The cost of this trip is £3.16 per pupil, which the Governing 
Body of school will fund on this occasion. 
 
Please ensure your child is in school on time as we will not 
be able to wait for any late children.  Please also make 
sure your child has their inhaler with them if they need one 
and the school office always has an up-to-date contact 
number. 
 
Thank you for your continuing support. 
 

Miss Sandles, Mrs Hughes & Mr Lusk 

Class Teachers 
  


